
Attending- Jessica Brown, Maria Beatty, Judy Shelton, ​Melanie Oeun-Greenhalgh, Nichole Geiger, 
Lou Borda​ and ​Sharath Bennur 
 
Review of the bylaws sent out by the committee.  
Suggestions and edits made. To date, the document is still being finalized. All edits were made and 
shared with the SAC to reread on 2/13.  
Any future edit suggestions will be accepted and shared with the SAC for feedback. 
 
The plan is to vote on approving this document and then sharing it with the school community in March.  
 
Here is a copy of the draft. 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_BEByi9rzJK3WWgU43aH-ry4kly-r89hqdl_kd-BrK8/edit?usp=sharing 
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